








REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

X

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

X

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
cameras, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

X

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

X

Room for future growth X

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant X
Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

X



PROS CONS

N/A Building is too small

Insufficient heating and air (OSHA 
issues)

Floor has holes (rotting)

Walls and siding (rotting)

Security Issues (employee safety, open 
water treatment plant)

no room for growth

Office location is difficult for vendors and 
residents to find

Infrastructure Growth (space needed) 
water tanks and Filters

Lacks parking









REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

x

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

x

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
cameras, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

x

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

At some locations (will 
need to construct)

x

Room for future growth x

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant At some locations

Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

At some locations





Concept A was the preferred 
scheme



REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

X

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

X

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
camera's, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

X

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

X

Room for future growth X

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant X

Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

X



PROS CONS

Meets necessary requirements Cost Estimate at $13M +/-







REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

X

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

Potentially meets

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
cameras, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

Potentially meets

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

Potentially meets

Room for future growth Potentially meets

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant X

Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

Potentially meets





REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

X

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

X

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
cameras, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

Few added upgrades to 
meet

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

X

Room for future growth X

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant X

Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

X



PROS CONS

Meets all required needs TODB Landlord (hire management co to 
mitigate any issues)







REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

x

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

More information required

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
cameras, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

More information required

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

More information required

Room for future growth More information required

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant More information required

Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

More information required



PROS CONS

Need more information Need more information





REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

X (not enough space to 
gate off)

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

x

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
cameras, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

x

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

Potentially Meets

Room for future growth X

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant x

Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

X





REQUIREMENTS MEETS DOES NOT MEET
America's Water Infrastructure ACT 
Risk(s) (public accessibility to secure 
treatment process water & wastewater)

x

Existing Board Chamber issues (size, 
location, privacy)

x

Safety and Security (physical, doors, 
cameras, alarms, gates, - Cyber and 
natural hazard Safety and security)

Potentially meets

Sufficient staff space (privacy, 
conference rooms)

x Limited

Room for future growth x Limited

Energy efficient & OSHA Compliant More information required More information required

Storage space (files, plans, records, 
cyber security) fire safety

More information required More information required



PROS CONS

Moves us from current location Not enough parking 

Building's location 

Limited room for future growth

Tenants renting space
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